
INVITATION TO PREQUALIFY 

PREQUALIFICATION OF GENERAL CONTRACTORS 
 FOR 

PARK CITY MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 
CREEKSIDE WATER TREATMENT PLANT 

 

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION:  Park City Public Utilities Department is currently prequalifying 

contractors for the upcoming Creekside Water Treatment Plant construction scheduled for 2017.  

The Project includes the construction of a new 2,650 sf well treatment building, which replaces 

two existing wellhouses, to facilitate a well source water filtration system and disinfection system 

upgrade. The completed project will provide the City with a facility capable of treating two 

existing wells, the 1,000 gpm Park Meadows well and the 1,000 gpm Divide well, to State of 

Utah drinking water standards. 

The prequalification proposal requirements and a more detailed description of key elements of 

the project are described in the prequalification package. 

 

PROPOSALS DUE:  4:00 p.m. local time, Thursday, October 20, 2016, at the Park City Public 

Works Offices, Attn: Griffin Lloyd, Public Utilities Project Manager, 1053 Iron Horse Drive, Park 

City, Utah 84060. 

PROJECT NAME: CREEKSIDE WATER TREATMENT PLANT PROJECT 

REQUEST FOR PREQUALIFICATION PACKAGE AVAILABLE: Monday, September 26, 2016, 

by request via email to christine.morgan@parkcity.org or at the Park City Public Works 

Office, 1053 Iron Horse Drive, Park City, Utah 84060. 

PROJECT LOCATION: Park City, Utah 

OWNER:  Park City Municipal Corporation, P.O. Box 1480, Park City, Utah  84060 

CONTACT: Griff Lloyd, Public Utilities Project Manager 

E-mail: griffin.lloyd@parkcity.org 

 

Park City reserves the right to reject any or all proposals received. Furthermore, the City 

shall have the right to waive any informality or technicality in prequalification proposals 

received when in the best interest of the City. 

 


